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International Institute for Integrative Sleep Medicine (WPI-IIIS, University of Tsukuba, Japan)
announces drug discovery collaboration agreement with Merck

Tsukuba, Japan --- International Institute for Integrative Sleep Medicine, University of Tsukuba (“WPI-IIIS")
today announced a research collaboration agreement with Merck & Co., Inc., Kenilworth, N.J., U.S.A., known
as MSD outside the United States and Canada. Under the agreement, WPI-IIIS and Merck will perform
collaborative research aimed at discovering new medicines for disorders of the central nervous system. This
is the first significant collaborations for the University of Tsukuba with an overseas company.

"l am very pleased to establish this collaborative research agreement with Merck. By combining the basic
research conducted in our institute and the drug discovery expertise at Merck, we hope to deliver new
medicines to the patients,” said Masashi Yanagisawa, director of WPI-IIIS.

Based on the agreement, Yanagisawa, Hiroshi Nagase (principal investigator of WPI-IIIS) and their
colleagues will conduct drug discovery in collaboration with central nervous system researchers at Merck.
The collaboration will also encourage interactions between scientists involved in the field of drug discovery,

accelerating the exploration of new treatment options for disorders of the central nervous system.

Under the agreement, the university will receive research funding for central nervous system research for
two years. Merck will have an option to negotiate an exclusive license from the university to commercialize

any technologies or assets derived from the collaboration.
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